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Dahlia Campus for Health & Well-Being opens its doors January 5th
Innovative Child & Family Center offers variety of services to promote well-being

DENVER, January 4, 2016….The Mental Health Center of Denver’s new child and family community center, Dahlia Campus for Health & Well-Being, opens its doors January 5, 2016 in Denver’s Northeast Park Hill neighborhood at 3401 Eudora Street.

Dahlia Campus is an innovative community mental health center that offers a wide variety of services, including a preschool, gym, urban farm, dental clinic, community kitchen, mental health services and educational classes to promote the overall well-being of the local community.

The four-acre campus is the nation’s first mental health center to be built with the intention of supporting all aspects of well-being and is the result of a multi-year partnership with natural community leaders to identify resources needed to strengthen the community.

[bookmark: _GoBack]“We wanted to put the community back into community mental health,” stated Lydia Prado, vice president of Child & Family Services at the Mental Health Center of Denver. “We worked with community leaders to pinpoint exactly how together, we could best serve the unique needs of the neighborhood.”

To address the community’s need for access to healthy food, Dahlia Campus will feature an urban farm and aquaponics greenhouse where fresh produce and fish will be raised. There is a teaching kitchen, where classes will be held to guide families on preparing nutritious meals. Since tooth decay ranked as the top health issue in nearby schools, Dahlia Campus will also feature pediatric dentistry.

Additionally, there will be an infant mental health program, deaf and hard of hearing services, horticultural therapy in therapeutic gardens, learning landscapes, playgrounds, parenting classes, yoga for all ages and more. 

Construction partners for the $16.5 million Dahlia Campus were Anderson Mason Dale Architects, Taylor Kohrs Construction, City Projects, Inc. and Group 14.

Beginning, January 5, Dahlia Campus will be open for services and the community is welcome to stop by for weekly tours on Tuesdays at 5:30 p.m. and Friday at 4 p.m. For more information on Dahlia Campus for Health & Well-Being, visit, mhcd.org/dahliacampus. If you are interested in learning about programming at Dahlia Campus, contact Site Coordinator Taliah Abdullah at Taliah.Abdullah@mhcd.org

MEDIA CONTACT: Karen Prestia, Karen.Prestia@MHCD.org, (303) 504-6714

####

The Mental Health Center of Denver provides mental health and substance abuse treatment, housing, educational and employment and prevention services. Last year, the Mental Health Center of Denver provided services to more 45,000 children, families and adults in Denver. For more information, visit www.mhcd.org.
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